
Town of Montville 
Ad-Hoc COVID-19 Impact Study Committee  
 
Regular Meeting April 9, 2024, 5:30 pm  
Montville Town Hall – Conference Room 102 

 
 

1. The meeting was called to order at 5:30 PM with the pledge of allegiance. Billy Caron, and Kevin 
Lathrop were present. 

 
2. Motion by Lathrop, seconded by Caron to approve the minutes of the February 20, 2024 special meeting 

minutes. No discussion. Voice vote all in favor. 
 
3. Remarks from the public relating to matters on the agenda (3-minute limit).  None 

 
4. Old Business - none 

 
5. New Business 

 

a. Update, status, and possible action on ARPA Funds 

 

Griffin provided the condensed ARPA report that listed only projects with unspent appropriations.  
These were categorized by Department with a notation as to status of each line item.  Most 
departments have been given a June 30, 2024 deadline to spend remaining funds or have them 
withdrawn by the ARPA Committee. 

Update on Tractor with arm is that it is finally available and Public Works will take delivery of it very 
soon. 

 Dog Pound replacement money was discussed.  There is some urgency with figuring out a way to not 
lose this ARPA funding if nothing can be decided on as to how best to use it.  With respect to new 
Animal Shelter, there is still hope of receiving a grant to supplement the ARPA funds.  It is also 
possible that this will be brought to a referendum vote. 

 
6. Remarks from the public (3-minute limit) none 

 
7. Remarks from Councilors - none 

 
8. Meeting Adjourned at 5:55 PM 


